
NSW Greens' Anti-Christian Campaign 
 
On Monday 27 October at Parliament House Sydney the NSW Greens will 
conduct a public forum "Taking religion out of politics." 
 
The Greens oppose the use of prayers in Parliament and dislike the use of the 
Bible in the taking of oaths. The Greens are hostile to policies which they see as 
having a foundation in the Christian religion, especially policies concerned with 
the sanctity of human life. 
 
The Greens have no objection to religions other than Christianity. 
 
Many Greens are animists, and some are proselytisers for the global warming 
religion. 
 
The Greens are out to extinguish the influence of Christianity. 
 
Members of the public who wish to preserve Australia as a Christian Nation and 
who applaud the influence of Christianity upon the Parliament of NSW, please 
come to the Jubilee Room at Parliament House at noon on Monday 27 October 
2008. 
 
Submitted by: Michael Darby (http://michaeldarby.net)  
 


